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Education:        SUNY at Buffalo with an emphasis on Legal Studies                                

Employment:   Legal Assistant  

 
 
 
 
Please identify previous and/or real-life experiences, which you believe, qualify 
you to serve on the Board of Education. 
 
I am a Lewiston-Porter graduate.  I live in the Village of Lewiston with my husband and son, a 6th grader 
at Lew-Port Middle School.  I have been a PTSA Membership Chair for the past two years and have been 
an active member of the PTA since my son was in 1st grade.  I am also the parent of a child with special 
needs and as such I learned a great deal about special education and how to ensure children get the 
support they need.         

I work with the Strategic Planning Committee as a parent volunteer to come up with new and innovative 
ideas on education and ways to make our Lewiston-Porter Central School District community even 
better. 

I have been a Legal Assistant for over ten years and am currently employed with a local attorney.  My 
work experience has taught me to work well in demanding environments while also producing high 
quality work.  As a team player, I look forward working with the other Board Members to ensure that 
each child in our district receives the best possible learning environment.    

Why do you want to be/become a member of the Board of Education? 
 
I would like to become a Board of Education member because I am dedicated to finding new or 
alternative ways to support the educational needs of the students in our district.  I believe in open lines 
of communication. I would like to help other families find their voice to be able to express their concerns 
and opinions in a helpful and constructive way.  I am extremely passionate about the education and 
future of the students in this district. It would be an honor and a privilege to serve my community as a 
Lewiston-Porter Board of Education member.  

 
 


